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HOUSING STRATAGY

South Cambridgeshire District Council and Cambridge City Council are 
working on a joint housing strategy. Their plans are out for consultation, 
so this is your opportunity to have your say. You can find the consultation 
documents at: www.scambs.gov.uk/housing/housing-strategy-
consultation/

A1307

Work is due to start on road safety improvements on 14 Jan. The first job 
will be on the dual carriageway passing Dalehead going towards Linton. 
The inside lane will be hatched off making it a single lane up to the entry 
to the Dalehead Foods, this is designed to improve safety entering and 
leaving the plant. The next step will be to make the inside lane from 
Dalehead to the Village College traffic lights a bus lane.

Over the next two years a programme of improvements will be 
implemented. Not all of them are fully worked up yet but will include a 
roundabout at the Bartlow crossroads, upgraded traffic lights, new traffic 
light controls at Linton High Street and the Hildersham crossing, upgraded
cycle paths and further bus priority measures.

Full details can be at: 

www.greatercambridge.org.uk/transport/transport-projects/
cambridge_south_east_study/

CONTACT

If you need our assistance, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Geoff Harvey, District Councillor

Cllr.harvey@scambs.gov.uk

Tel 07482429729

Henry Batchelor, County Councillor

henry.batchelor@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

Tel 07973549541
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2050 Zero Carbon Target

In October last year, world-leading scientists gave their clearest warning 
yet about the impacts of climate change if we do not make urgent 
changes to reduce greenhouse gas emissions. We are already feeling the 
effects in the UK of increased intensity and frequency of storms, flooding 
and heatwaves.  Water scarcity and air pollution are also moving up the 
agenda.  South Cambs want to show climate leadership and duly passed 
motion (supported by all parties) in November supporting the transition to
"Zero Carbon by 2050" in the next Local Plan.


